COMMANDER
FIFTH COAST GUARD DISTRICT
PORTSMOUTH, VIRGINIA 23704-5004

8 July 2005
Dear Chief Warrant Officer Henry,

Thank you for the outstanding support you provided for the
Fifth Coast Guard District Change of Command on June 28" at
High Street Landing in Portsmouth, Virginia. |

Your participation in the Coast Guard Pipe Band was nothing
but spectacular and greatly contributed to the nostalgia of this
event. | have received high praise from those in attendance,
reflecting great credit on you and the Pipe Band. Y{!)ur team’s can-
do attitude and flawless performance made this one of the finest
Change of Command ceremonies I've ever attended.

Thank you again for helping to make this time honored
tradition a very memorable event. Well done!

Sincerely,

7%%»3‘@\

L.L. HERETH _
Rear Admiral, U.S. Coast Guard

CWO Michael D. Henry, USCG (ret)

D9 Regional Coordinator, USCG Pipe Band
20247 Westwood Drive

Strongsville, OH 44149




